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January 3, 2022 
 
To:  Our Loyal Friends and Supporters 

From:  Judy Shepard, VP of Communication/Development Coordinator 

Re:  Council of Lutheran Women Luncheon – Honoring our Women of the Year 
  Tuesday, March 15, 2022 @ 11:00 am – Macomb Sports & Expo Center 

   

The Council of Lutheran Women will be celebrating 58 years of ministry at their annual luncheon, 
which includes the honoring of our Women of the Year, on Tuesday, March 15, 2022, at the 
Macomb Sports & Expo Center in Warren.  Although we support many charitable organizations 
throughout the year, this annual fundraiser provides us with an opportunity to give scholarships to 
our dedicated Lutheran Church Missouri Synod seminarian and deaconess students, plus two 
memorial scholarships for two young women preparing for full-time church work at Concordia 
University-Ann Arbor.  Our fundraising for 2021 allowed us to bless 15 dedicated and grateful 
students with $600 each. 

 
Our program booklet for the luncheon is a wonderful way for business owners to advertise to our 
500+ luncheon attendees.  Advertising prices are as follows: 

 

ADVERTISEMENT 

     Full Page (5” x 8”)  $125 
     Half Page    $100 
     Quarter Page   $ 75  
 

ADVERTISING COPY:   Please send by email to lwmlbarb@sbcglobal.net 

CHECK:  Please make payable to Council of Lutheran Women and send to 

   Judy Shepard, 15 Enfield Lane, Dearborn, MI  48120 

QUESTIONS:  Please contact Judy Shepard at (313) 336-4223 or 

judyshepard@wowway.com 

Due Date:  Friday, February 11, 2022 

Thank you very kindly for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Judy Shepard 
Council of Lutheran Women 
VP of Communication/Development Coordinator 
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